
 Dear Parents of third, fourth and fifth grade students,    

     

We are so excited about our holiday musical titled, “North Pole 

Musical.” Every 3rd, 4th and 5th grader is in the process of preparing 

this musical for your enjoyment. 4th and 5th graders will be presenting 

their musical on Monday, December 17th at 12:45.  

3rd graders will present their musical on Tuesday, December 18th at 

12:45. 

 

Each grade level will be in charge of singing a song while the drama 

club will depict the story through acting. It is important for each grade 

level to be well represented to ensure an All-Star performance from 

each group. I encourage each Ogletree family to spend a little time with 

us enjoying music as we prepare for the holiday season. 

 

Costumes 

All students are asked to wear holiday shirts, sweaters or brightly 

colored tops with blue jeans or khaki pants. Please do not allow your 

children to wear shorts or sports themed clothing on this day.  

 

The children have worked so very hard to make this show the best 

it can possibly be. We look forward to seeing you on Monday, December 

17th at 12:45 for the 4th and 5th grade performance, and on 

Tuesday, December 18th at 12:45 for the 3rd grade performance. If 

you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me 

through the school office at (334)887-4920 or by e-mail 

(prwilson@auburnschool.org) 

 

Season’s Greetings, 

 

 

 

Phil Wilson 
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